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May 18, 2020 
 
 
Dear Preserve at Wilderness Lake CDD residents,  
 
 

The Preserve at Wilderness Lake Community Development District Staff 
continues to monitor local, state, and federal communications, guidelines, 

recommendations, and advisories regarding COVID-19. 
  
As you may already know, Governor DeSantis has authorized the re-opening of gyms 
and fitness centers throughout the State of Florida following mandated closures in 
response to COVID-19. District Staff is currently working to establish proper guidelines 
and procedures to allow for the safe re-opening of the Preserve at Wilderness Lake 
CDD Fitness Center areas. The Board will discuss this re-opening during their June 3, 
2020 regular CDD meeting.  
 
We appreciate your patience while District Staff prepares this plan. Please continue to 
practice appropriate social distancing and abide by the CDC prevention guidelines, 
which include: frequently washing your hands for 20 seconds, social distancing of 6-10 
feet, and no large groups of people. These few steps should assist us all in maintaining 
a healthy and safe community. 
 
While we recognize the disruption is less than ideal, the health and safety of District 
residents, guests and on-site staff is of utmost importance. Please continue to monitor 
the District’s website at https://wildernesslakecdd.org/ for further updates.  
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we all work together in this 
unprecedented time.  
 
 
Thank you, 
 
District Staff 
Board of Supervisors  

https://wildernesslakecdd.org/

